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Supplementary Information on
236WF — Mainlaying between Kam Tin Shi and
Route Twisk Roundabout

INTRODUCTION

When Members considered paper PWSC(2000-01)77 on 236WF
“Mainlaying between Kam Tin Shi and Route Twisk Roundabout” at the Public
Works Subcommittee meeting on 10 January 2001, the Administration undertook
to confirm whether the population figures as set out in paragraph 6 of the paper,
concerning the projected demand of fresh water supply for existing and planned
developments, had taken into account all the planned developments in Au Tau and
Kam Tin area.

THE ADMINISTRATION’S RESPONSE

2. We confirm that the population figures as stated in paragraph 6 of
PWSC(2000-01)77 have taken into account the estimated natural growth of
population in existing villages and all the anticipated, committed and planned

developments in the areas, such as the potential residential developments at Sha Po,
Ko Po Tsuen, Kam Tin Shi, Shek Wu Tong, Pang Ka Tsuen and Kiu Tau Tsuen.
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